
July 14, 2000

NOTICE OF CANCELLATION OF STATUS CONFERENCE

(July 18, 2000)

RE: WorldCom/Sprint Corporation Merger
Docket UT-991991

TO ALL PARTIES OF RECORD:

On July 13, 2000, WorldCom and Sprint formally announced the termination of their merger
agreement.  WorldCom communicated that the companies expect to withdraw their petition
pending before the Commission within the next few days.

Based on this information, the need for a status conference is no longer necessary. It is
appropriate to cancel the status conference scheduled for July 18, 2000.

NOTICE IS GIVEN That the status conference scheduled for July 18, 2000, is canceled.

Sincerely,

KAREN M. CAILLÉ
Administrative Law Judge


